
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Alumni and Friends of 

Nebraska School for the Deaf,  

Greetings! Time flew by and we bet 

you did not realize that our NSDAA 

reunion is around the corner. We 

want to catch up with you and others 

to find out what's happening in your 

life over all these years. So please 

mark your calendar for the weekend 

of July 21 to 23, 2016, when we will 

hold our NSDAA reunion at the 

Comfort Inn in Omaha, Nebraska. 

 
Schedule  

Thursday evening, July 21, from 

5:00pm to 9:00pm, we will get started 

with registration and reception in the 

Hospitality Room. 

 
 Friday, July 22, from 8:30am to 

3:00pm, we will get started with 

registration, business meeting in 

Ballroom A and lunch in Ballroom D. 

*Dinner on your own* From 7:00pm 

to close, we will party and dance 

with live music at Firewater.  

 
Saturday, July 23, from 8:30am to 

12:00pm, we will get started with 

registration and election of the new 

Board in Ballroom A. *Afternoon, 

your free time to socialize or visit 

NSD (NDHMCC) museum* From 

5:30pm to close, we will have the 

115th NSDAA banquet dinner, spirit 

of NSD dress-up contest (you are to 

dress-up in NSD colors), prizes, 

raffles, Hall of Fame awards and 

group/class pictures in Ballroom D.   

 
We hope you can make it to the 

reunion. It will be great to see you 

and reminisce about our good old 

school days! 

 
Tigerly Yours,  

Amy Willman; President 

***************************************** 

 
****************************************** 

If any of you who is interested to 

attend the NSDAA 

Conference/Reunion this summer, 

please go to www.nsdaa1901.org 

 
For registration form; look at right 

side for "recent posts" and click 2016 

NSDAA Conference/Reunion. 

Deadline is July 1st for combo ticket 

and Saturday banquet.  As for social 

registration, anytime or pay at the 

door. 

 
For Bylaws; look at top for "about us" 

and click Bylaws.   

 
For Video; look at right side for 

"recent posts" and click Video: 

NSDAA President Amy Willman 

talks about our next 

Reunion/Conference.  

 
For hotel; anyone who wants to book 

their stay at the Comfort Inn in 

Omaha. The address to the hotel is 

7007 Grover Street, Omaha, NE 

68106. Make your reservation before 

July 11, 2016 at 402-934-4900. Be sure 

to request Nebraska School for the 

Deaf Alumni Association room block 

to get the special rate.  

 

****************************************** 

 

 NSD Campus 

****************************************** 

Dear Alumni and Friends of Nebraska 

School or the Deaf, 

This Tidbits will be the last one as my 

term as president comes to an end at 

NSDAA Conference/Reunion this 

summer.  

I would also like to thank you for all the 

support you have given me during this 

time. It has been a pleasure and an honor 

to serve as your President.  

May we all have a very welcoming and 

amusing 3 days at NSDAA 

Conference/Reunion. 

Best regards to the next new NSDAA 

Board for 2016-2020. 

 

Amy Willman 

President

Gullfoss Falls in Iceland 
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Good Friends, 

Good Food,  

Good Times! 


